To all Secretaries of Associate Clubs in the KCPA

Folkestone Camera Club have invited Ian Bateman to lead an A V Seminar especially highlighting the aspects of sound in an audio visual sequence. Ian is a real Master in Audio Visuals, making and competing in his own right as well as judging and assessing distinctions for both the RPS and PAGB.  

It is fairly rare to have an event, such as this, here in the South East, and I am sure it will appeal to lots of the AV makers in clubs in Kent and Sussex.  It should be a great day and a chance to meet up with like minded photographers. Also we are hoping there will be an opportunity to have some ‘hands on’ practice with sound techniques that we have been shown. 

The date is Saturday 16th July at Kings Centre Burgess Hill. The day will start at 10 am through to 4pm, please bring a packed lunch but tea and coffee will be readily available. We hope lots will be interested in attending, please register interest by completing the form on our website and a poster is available there too along with details of the venue.
http://folkestonecameraclub.co.uk/club/av-seminar-ian-bateman

Once we have an idea of numbers we can set the ticket price, simply to cover the traveling costs for Ian and for the venue.

Please could you make your members aware of this event?
Reminders will be posted on the KCPA website, and updates on Folkestone Camera Club website.  Any questions please email chairman@folkestonecameraclub.co.uk
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